
Notice of Utility Tariff Filing 

The REGULATORY COMMISSION OF ALASKA (Commission) gives notice that Scott 
Herbertson and Randy Hestand d/b/a Sand lake Services (Sand lake) filed tariff revision TA27 -76 
seeking approval of a 65.21 percent permanent increase effective at the end of the statutory 
notice period of TA27-76, which is July 31, 2015. This represents an increase to its Schedule A 
monthly rates from $17.74 to $29.31. 

If the Commission suspends the tariff revision for further investigation, Sand lake requests its 
proposed 65.21 percent increase be permitted to take effect on an interim and refundable basis 
pending approval of a permanent rate. Sandlake indicates that the rate increase proposed in 
TA27-76 is the first phase of a proposed 195.64 percent increase over three years and the utility 
states it will submit additional requests as part of this phased process in the future. 

This notice does not contain every requested revision and the Commission may approve a rate 
or classification which varies from those proposed. You may obtain more information about this 
filing by contacting Garrett Elder, Consultant to Sandlake, at P.O. Box 143212, Anchorage, AK 
99514; phone: (907) 354-2417. The complete filing is also available for inspection at the 
Commission's office, at 701 West Eighth Avenue, Suite 300, Anchorage, AK 99501; phone: 
(907) 276-6222 or may be viewed at the Commission's website at http://rca.alaska.gov by typing 
liT A27 -76" in the Find a Matter search box. 

To comment on this filing, please file your comments by 5:00 p.m., July 23, 2015, at the 
Commission address given above or via our website at: 

https:llrca.alaska.gov/RCAWeblWhatsNew/PublicNoticesComments.aspx 

Please reference TA27-76 and include a statement that you have filed a copy of the comments 
with Sand lake's consultant at its address given above or by email at 
garretteleder22@gmail.com. 

Individuals or groups of people with disabilities, who require special accommodations, auxiliary 
aids or service, or alternative communication formats, please contact Joyce McGowan at (907) 
276-6222, toll-free at 1-800-390-2782, or TTY (907) 276-4533 or send a request via electronic 
mail to rca.mail@alaska.gov by July 16, 2015. 

DATED at Anchorage, Alaska, this 23rd day of June, 2015. 

REGULATORY COMMISSION OF ALASKA 

yler Clark 
Finance Section Manager 
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